ﬁq Outlook

Letter in support of the Resolution Supporting a Composting Pilot

From Tony Morettini <tmorettini@gmail.com>
Date Thu 6/12/2025 8:46 AM
To  Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt,
contact your IT Department

Honorable Council Members,
The Conservation Commission is in support of the proposed petition to adopt the Resolution asking
the General Assembly to pass two Bills to create a pilot Composting Grant Fund.

We have discussed, and acted on, composting efforts for the Town for years. Our Landfill is getting
near capacity, and composting will forestall that, saving the Town Tipping Fees. Composting is good
for the environment - for the soil, the water, and for the healthy growing of food and other plants.
Many of us use it in our yards, in place of chemicals, which harm our environment and Bay.

Composting is important for all of us. This measure will help all cities and towns in Rl do a better
job of composting in their communities, and so help all Rlers. The Conservation Commission
respectfully asks that you adopt this Resolution, asking the General Assembly to pass these Bills to
create a pilot fund to do just that.

Thank you.

Yours,

Tony Morettini

Chair Bristol Conservation Commission
401-487-3353



